
DELTA COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO PREPARE A MATERIALS MANAGEMENT PLAN 

 
To the residents and property owners of Delta County and any other interested persons: PLEASE TAKE 
NOTICE that the Delta County Board of Commissioners has submitted a Notice of Intent to Prepare a 
Materials Management Plan to the Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy and will act as 
the County Approval Agency for such Plan. This Notice of Intent was submitted jointly to prepare a 
multicounty Materials Management Plan encompassing Alger, Delta, Dickinson, Marquette, 
Menominee, and Schoolcraft Counties. The Delta County Board of Commissioners will approve the 
resulting Materials Management Plan prior to the approval of local units of government.  
 
The submission confirms the establishment under Part 115 of the Michigan Natural Resources and 
Environmental Protection Act of the Central Upper Peninsula Materials Management Planning 
Committee, a joint body of representatives with responsibility for the creation of a Materials 
Management Plan regulating solid waste disposal, recycling, and composting activities within the 
planning area. Regular meetings, subject to Part 115 and Open Meetings Act requirements, will be held 
by this Committee; persons interested in attending may request notification of upcoming meetings and 
anticipated subject matter.  
 
To request further information or notice of meetings, please contact Central Upper Peninsula Planning 
and Development (CUPPAD) using www.cuppad.org/contact. A complete copy of the Notice of Intent 
may be viewed at https://deltacountymi.gov or www.cuppad.org/materials-management.   
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